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Appendix 1 – Midyear MCQ Updates Form 

Acknowledgement 

Based on unanticipated circumstances beyond its control, the Town of Aurora would like to draw approximately
$10 million of MNRI to address the current operational needs of the municipality. As these funds are required to
address immediate liquidity needs, we request that this drawdown be reviewed and approved as soon as
possible.

We suggest that liquidating some of the in-kind holdings under the control and management of ONE JIB be used
to facilitate this drawdown. We will work with the CIO of ONE Investment to identify in-kind securities that can
be liquidated to satisfy this MNRI drawdown; at this time, it is not anticipated that AUM invested in the ONE
Investment pooled funds will be required to satisfy this MNRI drawdown request.
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